
 

All residents are cordially invited to 
attend the 

New Resident Welcome Reception 

Date: Wednesday, June 18th 

Time: 3:30pm-5:00pm 

Location: Auditorium 
 

The Hospitality Committee of the BRA cordially 
invites all residents to a reception to welcome new 

residents who have moved to Broadmead since 
November 2024.  Please wear your name tag and 

stop by the auditorium and meet and greet our new 
neighbors.  You may mingle with old and new 

friends and enjoy delicious goodies before dinner.  

 


